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INVITATION 
 
April 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear NCLGA Member, 
 
Subject: NCLGA Annual General Meeting & Convention, May 2021 
 
Due to the May NCLGA Annual General Meeting & Convention, occurring virtually 
Northern Health has arranged to ensure there is still the opportunity for Community 
Stakeholders to meet with Northern Health, Chair Colleen Nyce and myself.    
 
I am pleased to advise that virtual meetings will be scheduled using the Zoom platform.  
This will be an opportunity for Community Stakeholders to discuss health care issues 
and to answer questions.  If you are interested in meeting with us, we invite you to 
contact our offices to arrange a time convenient for you.  
 
Individual Community meetings will be scheduled for 30mins each on the following 
dates:   
 

Day 1:  Thursday, May 6, 2021  
Day 2:  Friday, May 7, 2021 

 
To book an appointment please contact Ashley Craft, Administrative Assistant, at 250-
645-8527 or by email at nhadministration@northernhealth.ca no later than Wednesday, 
April 28th. A reminder that we will require a list of topics by the deadline with as much 
detail as possible to assist us in preparing for the discussion.    
 
We look forward to meeting with you in May. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Cathy Ulrich 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Northern Health       
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Sincerely,


